
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 11th November 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Next week is going to be very busy in school. Firstly, we are going to be participating in Anti-bulling 

week. This will begin with ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday 15th November. Please send your child to 

school wearing odd socks. This is to raise awareness of anti-bullying week. Our anti-bullying 

activities will continue throughout the week in classes.  

After that, on Friday 19th November, we are going to be holding a Children in Need ‘Together, we 

can’ day. If your child would like to join in, please send them to school dressed in spots you can pay 

£1 or whatever you can spare if you could please make payments via ParentPay (to be donated to 

Children in Need).  

On Monday 15th wear ODD SOCKS and on Friday 19th please wear SPOTS!  

Thank you  

from 

Sicklinghall Primary 

School Council  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


